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Welcome back! We hope you enjoyed your break and made lots of lovely memories together over 
the holidays.  
 
The Great Fire of London 
Our new topic is ‘The Great Fire of London’. The children will enjoy an experience day on Friday 
January 15th, learning all about the events that took place and about what life was like during this 
time. Children will come to school in their normal school uniform. There is no cost for this experience 
as it will be led by our very own Mr. Gritt! Keep an eye on our webpage to see examples of our 
learning about this topic. 
 
Our webpage 
Don’t forget to look at the webpage for updates on what we are learning about in Year 1/2. Here 
you will find examples of our incredible work, pictures of what your children have been up to and 
links to helpful websites which will support your child’s education.  
In the circumstance that you and your family need to self-isolate, you will be able to find a pack 
with work for your child to complete.  
 
Homework 
Homework will continue to be set weekly and will consist of: 

 5 words to learn how to spell (and write!) The children will be tested on these every week. 

 Times tables or a writing activity to do at home.  

 Child reads to an adult for a minimum of 5 minutes every day. 

 Adult reads to the child for a minimum of 5 minutes every day. 
 
P.E. – Change of days 
Seacole and Nightingale classes will have their P.E. session on Thursdays this half term. Please 
continue to send your children to school in the correct P.E. kit on this day (black jogging 
bottoms/leggings, white t-shirt/polo and black plimsolls). Please do not send children in tights for 
their P.E. lessons as these can cause them to slip on our sports hall floor.  
Anning class will have P.E. as normal on a Thursday and Friday this half term.  
 
We look forward to another amazing half term with your lovely children.  
Thank you,  
The Year 1 and 2 Team.  


